
From: Kunin, Lisa [Lisa.Kunin@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2014 1:13 PM 

To: Porter, James 

Subject: Governor's Letter to the FCC 

Attachments: SGOV-Copier14082111160.pdf 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

 

 

Hi Jim,  

Attached please find the Governor's letter to the Federal Communications Commission regarding the proposed 

Comcast-Time Warner Cable merger.  Liz asked that you share with the Board if you deem appropriate.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Regards,  
Lisa  

Lisa Kunin  
Executive Assistant to the Governor  
Lisa.Kunin@state.vt.us  
802-828-3333  
802-373-7352 (m)  




